Mendlesham Memorial Playingfields Charity
Chairs and Treasurers report for the AGM 5.5.21

The charity has no regular income. This year Mendlesham Parish Council provided a
£10 grant to keep the bank account open, with a balance of £15 at year end 31.3.21.

All regular expenditure costs such as grass cutting, inspections, repairs to
equipment etc are funded by Mendlesham Parish Council which also manage the
playing fields.

Thank you to all involved, Mendlesham Football Club who do much of their own
grounds work, Clirs Nunn, Exley, Gardiner and Mr Downie for all of the work that
they have done for the entire site, particularly thanks to Mr Downie who has had to
now retire from helping in a volunteer capacity.

This will mean significant increased costs, particularly with the new MUGA and WSA
project on land owned by the Charity now nearly completed. The need to find
income to offset costs from public funds is a priority.



